

Faith Knowledge Service Leadership

February 13, 2017

Newsletter

Important Dates

2/13 Happy ½ Birthday Izzy Lee
2/14 Happy Valentine's Day!!
Ms. Annette in Early Childhood
Grade 1 to Milestones
Happy birthday Mr. Kevin!!

2/15 Mass 10:00 4th/5th Grade to Library 10:00 Grandma Mary reads Prek-4k 3:30 Marketing Committee Meeting Happy ½ Birthday Makayla Schiltz

2/16 Bubble Gum Day in 4k DARE Grades 3 and 5 3:30 Curiosity Club 5-8 Parent/Teacher Conferences

2/17 No School 9-12 Parent/Teacher Conferences Happy ½ Birthday Zachary Scott 2/20 No School

We're Going Paperless!!

With the publication of this newsletter, we have officially gone paperless! You should all be receiving this via email. If you would like to receive a paper copy as well, please contact the school office.

Enrollment

We have already had several families take advantage of the early registration discount. On Feb. 18 we will open up enrollment to parish families, and shortly after that will be open enrollment. Registering early helps us plan ahead for your child(ren) in the coming year.

St. Baldricks

It's time to start forming our St. Baldricks Team again. This is our 6th year creating a team of students who are willing to shave their heads to raise money for childhood cancer research. Over the last 5 years we have raised over \$33,000! That is amazing! You can support us by joining our team or donating. Our school has already collected \$100 from our Jeans Days first semester! A note went home yesterday with detailed information on how to support the team. Thank you in advance for helping us to make a difference for children fighting cancer!





2016 Taxes

Remember, you can claim your school tuition on your 2016 taxes. If need a copy of the Schedule PS or our school information to include on the form, please contact the school office.

Plan Ahead

During the season of Lent, we do not eat meat on Ash Wednesday or any Fridays. If you are sending cold lunch with your child, please be mindful of this observance.



Jeans Days

Thank you for your Jeans Day donations 1st semester. They will be donated to our St. Baldrick's Head Shaving Team. During 2nd semester, we are collecting donations to help pay medical costs for Julie Thompson. Her daughter, Kinsey, has established a Go Fund Me account to help pay for further treatments. All money collected 2nd semester will be donated to this fund